
District 1  

District 1 had a zoom meeting at the end of February (25th).  It was the first meeting of District 1 since 
covid hit.  The next meeting is planned for March.  
 
The meeting consisted of picking a new Chairperson for the group and a round table of what is going on 
in our neighbourhoods.   
 
 
 
 
 


